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DONTATIONS/VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 
*We are currently in need of glue 
sticks and paper towels. Both supplies 
are running low.  
 
*Thank you to all of the families who 
were able to donate clothes. It is so 
nice to have extras on hand for those 
messy moments our little ones have.   
 

 
 
If you will be joining us for our field 
trip to the Overture Center coming up 
on February 13th, you should have 
received a detailed schedule this week. 
Don’t forget a lunch for your child to 
eat on the bus! 
 
If you are unable to attend, we only 
ask that on Thursday, February 13th, 
you try your best to be on time to pick 
up your child as our teachers will need 
to leave on the field trip bus at 11:15! 
We greatly appreciate your timeliness.  
 

 
 

PTO Meeting 
Please join us on Tuesday morning, 8:15am, in 
the little gym for our monthly PTO meeting. 
Even if you’ve never had a chance to join us 
before, now is the time! Hope to see you 
there. 

Registration Details 
If your child is headed to 4K for next year, 
please remember that packets must be 
returned to the district no later than March 7, 
2014.  
 
For the 2’s and 3’s, don’t forget to get me 
your registration this week! Classes are 
already filling up and we want to ensure your 
family is able to join us again next year.  
 
Once your child is officially registered, you will 
receive an official registration letter from me. 
Thank you for choosing our program for your 
family. 

 
PCP Olympics! 

We cannot thank our volunteers enough or 
the time and efforts that went in to making 
this a fun event for all. We appreciate you! 
 
*This year, we have been trying to do several 
all-school events. We planned our New Years 
Celebration on a T/Th group day and had 
planned our Olympics for the M/W group to 
enjoy. We will try to rotate days so everyone 
gets to participate in these all–school events! 
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VISIT US ON THE WEB 

www.pcpfort.com 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

Check out the newest Caldecott 
Winner: Locomotive by Brian Floca 
Or the runner up: Journey by Aaron 
Becker 
Check out the Theodor Seuss Geisel 
Award books: A Big Guy Took My Ball 
by Mo Willems or Penny and Her 
Marble by Kevin Henkes 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
February 11, PTO Meeting 
February 11-13, Valentine’s Parties 
February 13, Caterpillar Field Trip 
February 13, Emil’s Pizza Orders Due 
February 26 (5-6pm), Pizza Pick Up 
 
Birthdays: 
2/12 Olivia K. 
2/14 Aaden R. 
2/16 Cayden W. 
2/19 Lillian S. 
2/23 Landon P. 
Happy Birthday from your PCP family! 
********************************* 
EMILS PIZZA SALE 
Don’t forget that this is the very last 
Family Five Fundraiser for the year. Our 
school goal is for every family to sell at 
least five pizzas! Turn your orders in by 
Thursday, February 13th. Checks can be 
made out to PCP and pick up will be on 
Wednesday, February 26th from 5-6pm. 
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